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05 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

School Lunches 

Over the next couple of days, you should receive an email from School Grid.  Please do check your junk 
folders.   
 
This is a welcome email and will include a link which will enable you to order meals for your child and to 
activate your account and set your own password. Please do not order lunches until your child is in school 
full time (Thursday 25 September). 
 
Please be aware that if you select that you do not want your child to eat one of the 14 main allergens, this 
will simply remove food options that contain those items, it will not provide you with an alternative. 
 
We have only been able to provide one email address initially but we are able to add additional emails 
where a child resides in two households. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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